
Your Parish  - Your Future  - Your Say 

Nether Wallop Parish Neighbourhood Plan
***CHANGE OF VENUE ***

NOW AT WALLOP'S PARISH HALL
(Crossroads by the George)

The most IMPORTANT date in August for anyone who 

wishes to be involved in the future of our Parish  

Friday 28th August 2020 
Before we go any further we need to know what YOU think. 

This is YOUR plan for YOUR Parish. 

Please drop in anytime between 2pm and sundown to see how the work on the 

Neighbourhood Plan is progressing and have your say. 

There will be a poster display of our thoughts so far with emphasis on the green 

space protection policies that are thought to be of particular importance. 

FACE COVERINGS MUST BE WORN AND APPROPRIATE SOCIAL 
DISTANCING MEASURES WILL BE IN PLACE

For more information, please contact parish clerk Gail Foster on nwpc.clerk@gmail.com  




